
 

 

Parent/Carer of:  

3rd May 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

SCHOLAR AND LITERACY AWARDS ASSEMBLY  

WEDNESDAY 9th MAY AT 3PM 

As you know, we are always very keen here at Cardinal Pole Catholic School to celebrate the 

achievements of our young people and so we are very pleased to invite you to a special Awards 

Assembly next week. This awards ceremony will focus on rewarding pupils who have made excellent 

progress in their reading, and celebrate the many great achievements of pupils through our 

Accelerated Reader programme. 

Certificates and badges will be awarded at our Scholar and Literacy Awards Assembly 

which will take place in the Main Hall at 3pm on Wednesday 9th May 2018. 

Admission to this special event is by invitation only so it is important that you return the slip below as 

soon as possible to confirm that you can attend.  

We look forward to seeing you there and celebrating our pupils’ excellent progress! 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms P Whyte 

ASSOCIATE HEADTEACHER 
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

REPLY SLIP - SCHOLAR AND LITERACY AWARDS ASSEMBLY : WEDNESDAY 9th MAY 2018 

PLEASE RETURN SLIP TO MAIN OFFICE AS SOON AS POSSIBLE 

 

I confirm that I will attend the above event. 

 

Name of child:………………………………………………………………Form:……………………………………… 

 

Name of parent/carer:………………………………………………….Signed:……………………………………. 

 

Date:…………………………………… 


